
 

 

 

 

NEW UPDATE ABOUT CONFERENCE 

The deadline for submitting scientific papers has been extended  
 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 

The organizing committee of the SAE 2022, the co-organizers including Nong Lam 

University - Ho Chi Minh City (Vietnam), National University of Kaohsiung 

(Taiwan), Jenderal Soedirman University (Indonesia) and Okayama University 

(Japan) has announced: The deadline for submitting scientific papers has 

been extended.  
 

- For Abstract:  until June 30, 2022 (Thursday)  

- For Full Text:  until August 15, 2022 (Monday)  
 

Further information and will be officially communicated promptly to delegates, 

scientists and attendees. 
 

For further information, please contact:  

1. About Submitting/Reviewing/Publishing articles  

Dr. HUYNH TIEN DAT   

Tel: +84 908 650 434  

Email: abs.sae2022@hcmuaf.edu.vn  

 

2. About organization, logistics and other support  

A/Prof.Dr. DO TIEN DUY  

Tel: +84 918 356 744  

Email: info.sae2022@hcmuaf.edu.vn  

 

3. Conference website/fanpage 

http://sae.hcmuaf.edu.vn  

https://www.facebook.com/The-International-Conference-on-Sustainable-

Agriculture-and-Environment-110661928210705/  
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